
 
 

2018-2019 SEASON 
The Anamosa Archery Club is gearing up for it’s 2018-2019 season.  All 
interested archers in grades 4 through 12 and their parents are invited to 
an informational meeting on ​Tuesday, October 9th 6:00-8:00 pm​ in the 
Strawberry Hill Elementary Gym. 
 

Can’t make it that night, we will also have a sign up/hand in paperwork 
night ​Tuesday October 16th 6:00-8:00 pm ​at the Strawberry Hill 
Elementary Gym. 
 

What to bring October 16th: your archers social security number (last 4) to 
put on NASP form. Completed paperwork from October 9th.  Check or 
Cash for archery club dues.  Archers will need to sign the code of conduct. 
 

Archery Club Dues are $30 per archer.  Financial aid is available to those 
who qualify.  If you were in archery last year and your shirt still fits (please 
try it on) you will not have to purchase a new uniform shirt.  The cost of a 
uniform shirt is $20 youth small to adult 4XL.  Your last name will be down 
the side of the shirt. 
 

All of our archery coaches are BAI-certified and our club is home to many 
state, national and world bullseye and 3D award winners. 
 

Contact our head coach Chad Machart ​deerman306@gmail.com​ with 
questions.  Visit our website for information during the season 
wwwAnamosaArchery.org  
 

Looking forward having you join our archery team! 
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